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RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. A. R. Kendrick
P.O. Box 516
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Approval for Installation
of Below Grade Tank-Helen
Loraine Hedrick Gale No. 2
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Dear Mr. Kendrick:

We have reviewed the plans and specifications in your application for
the above-referenced below grade tank. The design specifications
submitted are acceptable and your application is hereby approved.

The approved application consists of the application dated January 16,
1986, and the material dated February 6, 1986, submitted as a supplement
to your application. Approval of this application allows for the
disposal of produced water from the Helen loraine Hedrick Gale No. 2
well. Please be advised that the approval of this application does not
relieve you of liability should your operation result in actual
pollution of surface or ground waters which may be actionable under law
and/or requlations.

There will be no routine monitoring requirements other than those
outlined in your application.

On behalf of the staff of the Oil Conservation Division, I wish to thank
you (and your staff and/or consultants) for your cooperation during this
application review.

Sineerely, Yy
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